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CONTINUING EDUCATION (CE) MATERIALS EMAIL


Dear [Title] [Name],

Thank you for completing the K-BAP survey and assisting the CDC’s efforts in preventing and treating HIV in [City Name]. Your participation was greatly appreciated, and will make a real difference in HIV care. Thank you!
In response to the HIV crisis in [City Name], many providers are learning more about HIV prevention and treatment. We are pleased to make Continuing Education (CE) materials available to you for free to help keep your HIV prevention and treatment skills up to date. The HIV CE module on [Topic Name] was specially selected for you to be of the greatest value based on your personal survey responses. 
To access the CE module on [Topic Name], click here:  URL 
Thank you again for your invaluable assistance. We may contact you again in about six months for a brief follow-up. If you have any questions or need assistance, please call 877-828-5101 or email the Study Director at cdc.survey@altarum.org. 

Sincerely,
Madeline Sutton, MD, MPH, FACOG
Lead, Minority Health & Health Equity Activity
Division of HIV/AIDS Prevention
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

